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Electronic visit verification (EVV) guidance for FMSAs and
notice for Consumer Directed Services (CDS) employers

On June 26,2020, Texas Health and Human Services provided an informational letter regarding EVV
guidance for FMSAs and a notice for CDS Employers.

All Wellpoint provider agencies and FMSAs who provide CDS Option LTSS services under STAR+PLUS
and STAR Kids programs are required to provide a copy of the Texas Health and Human Services
Information Letter 20-33 to the CDS Employers and designated representatives (DRs) by August 31,
2020.

The Texas Health and Human Services Information Letter 20-33 is being faxed to your agency in
order for you to provide a copy of it to the CDS Employers and designated representatives (DRs) by
August 31, 2020.

If you do not receive the fax, please email TXEVVSupport@amerigroup.com and a copy will be
provided to you.
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